
Hey panthers today is January 19th, day 2

Payne's annual Spring Carnival is Friday, March 1! We will begin selling

wristbands or pre-sale on January 22nd. Cost of a wristband is $15 during

pre-sale and $20 at the door. We accept cash, check or Venmo for the

Payne Booster Club who is sponsoring the event. You can purchase

wristbands with Ms. Andrea in the front office. The Carnival will have rides,

bounce houses, inflatables, games, food trucks, and entertainment. Please

watch for more announcements and flyers around campus!

Our next Panther Pals meeting is Wednesday, January 24th at 8:15 in

Mundt's room. Any questions, please see Mundt of Maggiano

Drama club is producing the play, Peter Pan! The last performance is today
at 7:00pm in the cafeteria. If you can’t make it today, go tomorrow! The play
admission is free, but donations are appreciated. Go support your Drama
Club Panthers and see their hard work play out!

Next week is the Chandler Care Center Diaper Drive! It will be Monday,
January 22nd through Friday the 26th. We are collecting baby wipes and
diapers. For more information see the flyers around campus or check with
your AP teacher.

Stay tuned for the weekly recap…


